
If you have any questions, please call our onsite Campaign Director Charles Recznik at 715.392.8511 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

~ YOUR PRESENCE WILL MAKE A DIFFERENCE ~ 
 

 

 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO RSVP! 
 

In order to accomplish our goals, it is most important that as many 
people as possible become informed and get involved. Your presence 
makes a difference, and everyone who takes the time to become more 
knowledgeable and lend a hand in this effort will have a real and lasting 
impact on the future of our Catholic faith. Together we can do great 
things! Below is the reception information, so please join us on one of 
the following dates: 

 
RECEPTION DATES/TIMES: 

 
Monday, October 10th at 6:00 p.m.   
Tuesday, October 11th at 6:00 p.m.   

Wednesday, October 12th at 6:00 p.m. 
Thursday, October 13th at 1:00 p.m. 
Thursday, October 13th at 6:00 p.m. 
 

! +   All Receptions will be held in Kress Hall.  + ! 
 

Refreshments will be served… We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

RSVP after Mass, send in your reply card, call the Parish Office or email: 
cathedralcentennial@gmail.com  
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